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Hats  in Term 4 

Parents/Guardians and students are 
1 Renown Place, Clovelly Park SA 5042 

Phone: (08) 8276 5366 Fax: (08) 8374 3301 

Email: dl.0932_admin@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: www.clovellyps.sa.edu.au 

DIARY DATES 

OCTOBER  

27th  Assembly including dance 

 Principal’s Tour 9:30-10:30 

 State Library excursion—R5 

31st RAA Safety talks 

 

NOVEMBER 

3rd  Lap-a-thon 

8th Planetarium excursion—Y4 

 Zoo excursion—R2,G6,Y5 

9th Zoo excursion—Y2,Y3,G5 

10th Pupil Free Day 

13th  Orientation visit 2018 Receptions 

16th—17th  Aquatics  Yr 6 & 7 

 

DECEMBER 

6th Community Night 

11th Year 7 Graduation 
 

SCHOOL CARD 

Applications available from the school 

office. Please contact us and we can send 

home an application with your child. If you 

have any queries regarding the forms 

please call or come into the front office 

and we can help you. 
 

PAYMENTS 

Please remember EFTPOS payments can 

be made over the phone to either Tracey 

or Chris eg OSHC, school fees, 

excursions  
 

OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7-8.30am 

After school care: 3-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm  
 

CLOVELLY DELI 

Tuesday to Friday - Recess and lunch  

Children must order lunch from their 

classroom in the morning. If you have a 

current police check and would like to help 

in the canteen, please speak to Jo, our 

canteen manager 

UNIFORM SHOP 

Tuesday to Friday 8.30am - 9am  

 

Class Placements: 

We are about to commence our 

class placement exercise for 2018. 

This takes a considerable amount 

of time each year and as such it is 

important that we have accurate 

information. If your child is not 

attending Clovelly Park in 2018 

could you inform the Front Office 

ASAP. Similarly if you know of 

children who are attending Clovelly 

in 2018 but have not informed us 

could you please advise the 

parents to do so. 

Requests or Further Information: 

If you would like to provide us 

with further information which 

can be considered in this process 

please feel free to pick up a 

request sheet from Chris at the 

front office.. These need to be 

returned by Friday the 3rd of 

November 

Staffing News: 

Congratulations to Chris Lay, Jess 

Smith, Nadine Yazbek, Helen 

Wiseman and Kelly Peterson who 

have been made permanent 

members of our staff. This 

occurred as part of the DECD 

Initiative to convert more 

contract teachers to permanency. 

We have many other contract 

teachers who we would like to have 

the same opportunity but as yet 

this cannot occur. 

Principal Position: 

I have accepted the position as 

Principal at Clovelly Park for the 

next five years. I am very excited 

to have the opportunity to work 

with the Clovelly Community to 

further advance educational 

opportunities for our children. 

Working Bee: 

A big thankyou to the staff who 

gave up their Saturday morning to 

do some odd jobs around the 

school. Painting has occurred to 

better identify our buildings and a 

frame is in place against the 

Eastern Fence to grow some 

trellised passion fruit vines. 

New Chook Shed: 

In the vegetable garden area we 

have had a new chook shed 

constructed. This was generously 

donated to us by someone who 

wishes to remain anonymous. In 

the next few weeks we expect 

some chickens to take up 

residence in the new coop, with 

fresh free range eggs soon to be 

available. 

 

Lap-a-thon Day: 

A reminder that we have our Lap-a

-thon next Friday, 3rd November.  

Children can achieve some great 

incentive prizes with funds being 

targeted towards providing 

add it iona l  l uncht ime p l ay 

equipment and sports uniforms for 

our children. Sponsorship forms 

are available from the front 

office. Parents and Carers are 

welcome.  The canteen will have 

tea and coffee facilities available.  

All children will participate in this 

activity. 

Pupil Free Day Reminder: 

Pupil Free Day is Friday 10th of 

November. 

 

NEWS FROM THE LEADERSHIP TEAM 
Principal - Michael Clark, Deputy Principal - Richard Maynard,                                      

IELC Assistant Principal - Wahid Halimee, School Counsellor - Zoe  Wecker 

Plympton Little Athletics Centre is a not for profit 

organisation promoting family, fun and fitness for all 

children through a modified athletics program. Call  

Daphne Miller on 0401670909. 

 

Reminder:  2018 Reception Orientation Visits 

We have organised orientation visits to help support 

your child’s transition to school on Monday 6th, 13th, 

20th & 27th November 2017, starting at 9:30am. 

The uniform shop will be open for you to purchase 

uniforms required. 

 

Newsletter  16 

Term 4 

27 Oct  2017 

CLOVELLY PARK 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

CLOVELLY PARK 
PRIMARY SCHOOL WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

Meditation & Mindfulness  

Classes for Children & Parents  

589 South Road EVERARD PARK  

2x 1hr Foundation Classes are Enrolling NOW  

3pm Dec 3rd & 10th 2017  

or 3pm Jan 14 & 21st 2018  

Lisa Zenna-Douglas Dip RM YT  # 0413 990 942  



NUT FREE POLICY 

We have students at our school that have an extreme 

allergy to nuts and white fish that is life threatening.  

I thank the Governing Council for their strong 

support and approval of the implementation of a Nut 

Free Policy at the school. 

We ask that students do not bring nut products to 

school. 

We have worked with the canteen and have 

substituted white fish for chicken tenders and have 

removed all nut products. 

If you have any concerns regarding this please do not 

hesitate to contact a member of the leadership team 

or your child’s teacher.  

Now also includes Kiwi Fruit 

 

Science news 

Junior Primary 

The junior years will discover the observable 

properties of materials and make judgments to 

inform them what materials are best suited to 

purpose and environment. They will also consider 

what materials are natural and what materials are 

human invented. 

Middle Primary. 

Students will explore the ‘States of Matter’ (solid, 

liquid & gas) through investigations and experiments 

and make observation how substances react under 

different circumstances. Students in the 4/5 grades 

will investigate the difference between natural and 

processed resources and how waste or bi products 

from human invented materials can be re-used and 

recycled. 

Upper Primary. 

Students will investigate a variety of separating 

techniques used to isolate substances. Whether a 

reaction can be reversed or not will be a question to 

ponder, as well as identifying substances as pure or 

not pure also. 

Year 1/2 or 2/3 classes will be trialing a new Primary 

Connections Science book called ‘Machine Makers’. 

Clovelly Park was accepted by Primary Connections 

who currently produce curriculum support material to 

teach the subject of science as one of 50 schools to 

trail the new books content.    

Community Night 

Term 4 means Community Night (Wednesday 6th 

December) preparation in Performing Arts.  This year 

we have a “Back in Time” theme and G1 will be 

performing the 1960’s mix of “Welcome to the 60’s” 

and “Puppet on a string”. Please let us know  if you 

have any ideas or bits and pieces for costuming.  

G2 and Y3 will be performing the 1980’s song “Wake 

me up before you go go” Please let us know if you 

have any ideas or bits and pieces for costuming.  

G3 and G5 will be performing the 1940’s mix of 

“Boogie Woogie Bugle Boy” and “Chatanooga Choo 

Choo” Please let us know if you have any ideas or bits 

and pieces for costuming.  

G4 will be performing a 1900’s style silent movie, in 

black, white and grey. Please let us know if you have 

any ideas or bits and pieces for costuming.  

G6 and B2 will be performing the 1920’s dance called 

the Charleston. Please let us know if you have any 

ideas or bits and pieces for costuming.  

R1 and R5 will be performing the 1970’s mix of “Ring, 

Ring” and “I’ve got a feeling” from the Trolls movie. 

Please let us know if you have any ideas or bits and 

pieces for costuming.  

R2 and R3 will be performing the prehistoric era  to 

“Walk the Dinosaur” Please let us know if you have 

any ideas or bits and pieces for costuming.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

R4 and Y5 will be performing the 1910’s “Be my Baby 

Bumblebee” Please let us know if you have any ideas 

or bits and pieces for costuming.  

Y1 and Y2 will be performing a time machine song. 

Please let us know if you have any ideas or bits and 

pieces for costuming.  

B1 will be performing to the 1930’s song “Sing, sing, 

sing (with a swing)” Please let us know if you have any 

ideas or bits and pieces for costuming.  

  

All Year 7 students will be involved in telling the 

stories and working with different classes 

throughout the night.  You will get a note home 

outlining your child’s specific role soon.  The Year 7’s 

as a group will also perform a mix of “When I’m 64” 

and “We’re the kids of the future” Please let us know 

if you have any ideas or bits and pieces for 

costuming, wigs, and walking sticks would be a great 

start to make them look elderly!   

Clovelly Park Community Garden 

Please take the time to vote for our community 

garden project Clovelly Park Primary School is 

sponsoring through Mr. Geoff Richards. By voting for 

the “Clovelly Park Community Garden” you will be 

helping us secure funds which will help our plan 

become a reality. 

The plan is for the students at Clovelly Park Primary 

to use the garden together with a wide range of 

community residents, many new to Australia. The 

garden will benefit the students and the wider 

community so please take the time to view the 

website and register then vote for our project. 

Residents can vote until November 20th. For full 

details of how voting works, visit the voting section 

of the Fund My Neighbourhood website here: 

www.fundmyneighbourhood.yoursay.sa.gov.au/voting  

 

New Chicken Shed  

Our new chicken palace has arrived, pictured below. 

It is situated in the school garden. Next week we 

plan to have some chickens living in it producing some 

nice eggs for us. 

 

The POWER Pairs event will be staged at Gliderol 

Stadium in the Xmas School Holidays on Friday 29th 

December. It is a fun, unique, modified cricket event 

for Boys and Girls aged 12 & Under as at 31st 

December 2018. The flyer will provide all of the 

relevant details but if not, there is a Website Good 

Cricket Allround that can be visited to gather 

additional information and rules. All registration & 

payment details can be found on the Good Cricket 

Allround website under the POWER Pairs page. 

Bill Burnett | Good Cricket Allround   

M 0422 155180   

E m a i l :  b b u r n e t t @ 2 p l a y c r i c k e t . c o m . a u 

http://www.fundmyneighbourhood.yoursay.sa.gov.au/voting
https://www.goodcricketallround.com.au/power-pairs/
https://www.goodcricketallround.com.au/power-pairs/
mailto:bburnett@2playcricket.com.au

